
Town of Oulu 

Notice of Public Test 
 of Electronic Voting Equipment 

 
Pursuant to Section 5.84(1) of WI State Statutes electronic voting equipment to be used at the 
Spring Primary on February 20, 2018 will be tested on: 
 
Monday, February 12, 2018, 8:00 a.m. at the Town hall at 2525 West Colby Rd, Iron River, WI 
54847. 

  
THE PUBLIC IS WELCOME TO ATTEND. 
 
Questions regarding this test should be directed to the Clerk at 715-372-4507.  
 
Diana Reijo, Clerk 
 
Posted at Oulu Pines, Solid Waste Transfer Site and Town Hall on February 10, 2018. 

 

 


